
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 19 October 2022 

 

RE: Year 7 Immunisation Program 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Tuesday 25 October, the College will be hosting the Central Coast School Immunisation Team to complete 

the second round of human papillomavirus (HPV) and diphtheria-tetanus-pertussis (dTpa) vaccines to Year 7 

students as part of the school-based vaccination program. 

The vaccinations are a follow-up to the ones that were completed in February of this year. If your son 

participated in the vaccination program earlier this year, the Central Coast Immunisation Team will have the 

paperwork to continue the program. If you wish for your son to not participate in the program, please email me 

(email below) and I will pass that information on to the Central Coast Immunisation Team.  

If your son missed the vaccination program earlier this year and you would like them to receive their first dose of 

the human papillomavirus (HPV) and diphtheria-tetanus-pertussis (dTpa) vaccines, please inform me and I will 

arrange to send the paperwork home with your son. 

Further information on the school-based vaccination program can be found at 

www.health.nsw.gov.au/immunisation 

If you have any questions, please contact me via email. 

Regards 

 

Jackson English 

Director of Administration and Human Resources 

jenglish@stedwards.nsw.edu.au  
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